
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd February 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Re: Lucy’s Little Forest School, Wilderness Wood, Thursday 22nd March 2018 
 
On Thursday 22nd March, alongside our Federation class we will be visiting Lucy’s Little Forest School situated at Wilderness 
Wood to enhance and further our topic this term of ‘The Rainforests’.   
 
We shall be spending the day at the wood under the expert guidance of Lucy Clark and the educational team at Lucy’s Little 
Forest School. We will be investigating the plants and animals which inhabit the wood, how the wood changes seasonally, as well 
as building our own shelters and dens. The day will really enhance and help bring to life what the children have and will be 
learning in class. 
 
We are requesting that children are dropped off directly to Wilderness Wood at 9.15am where I will be waiting to greet you 
outside the main building at the wood. Your child will then need to be collected at the end of the day from the same place at 
2.30pm. Children are then free to go home or to collect siblings from school. 
 
Children will need to bring with them: 

• A packed lunch and drink in a bag that the children can carry (not a plastic bag).   
• Weather dependent clothing; rain coat/warm layers/waterproofs. Your child may wear their own clothes but a school 

jumper must also be worn. Footwear should be wellington boots or walking boots. 
 
We are asking for a pupil contribution of £6.30 which covers the cost of the interactive sessions run by Lucy’s Little Forest 
School. 
 
In accordance with our Allergy Awareness Policy (which is available via our school website), could we please request that 
children’s snacks and lunchboxes are free from peanuts and peanut based products. 
 
If you able to offer any parental assistance with this trip, please indicate this on the form below and we shall be in contact via 
ParentMail. 
 
Please would you be kind enough to complete the consent form below and return it together with your contribution in a named, 
sealed envelope to the school office as soon as possible.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Vernon  
Class Teacher 
 
I give permission for my child_____________________________________________ to go to Wilderness Wood on 
Thursday 22nd March 2018. 
 
        I enclose a contribution of £6.30 cheque/cash             I would like to volunteer to help on the day 
 
 
Signed:_____________________________Date:_____________________________ 
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